
                                                                                                     
 

Friday 10th March 2017 

Dear Parents/carers, 

Science week: 

Next week is national Science week, the children will be carrying out extra science activities throughout 

the week. Perhaps you could investigate with them?  

Red Nose Day                                

Friday 24th March is Red Nose day. The school council invite children to wear something red, write a joke 

and donate a £1 .  

School dinner 

Parents are invited to join us each day next week for lunch.  

Please contact the office or email families@bishopstawton-primary.org to let us know which day you would 

like to visit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Care 

Please make sure you book your children into Claire’s Kids in advance. They need to make sure the ratio of 

staff is correct and they can’t do this if children turn up without booking. Thank you! 

Surf club – Year 3 upwards  

There are a limited number of spaces available for next terms Surf Club taking place at North Devon Surf 

School, Westward Ho! Please call into the office, if you are interested, for further details. 

Dates: 

Comic Relief: Friday 24th March – Wear something red £1  

Parent open lunch: 13 – 17th March 

Easter Roast: Wednesday 29th March 
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With very best wishes 

Melanie Smallwood 

After school clubs (3.20-4.20pm)  

Mon: Gaming club, Music Club 

Tues: Irish Dancing, NO Construction,  

Wednesday: Netball 

Thurs: Soccer skills, Creative KS1/KS2, NO Book 

Worm Club 

Please collect promptly from after school clubs 

On site After School Child Care_Claire’s Kidz 

Mon-Thursday  3.15-5.30pm 
£3.50 per hour including a snack 

Just call to enquire and book your child’s place: 

01271 346529 

Email: newport@claireschildrensnurseries.co.uk 
*Please note that you must pay promptly for this child care 

service. If your child is not attending you must let Claire’s know 

so that they can arrange staffing around the numbers. 
 

PTFA 
Dates for your diary: 
Fun night: Friday 24th March… 

Next meeting date: Thursday 16th March @ 2pm 

Pre-school News       

The children have been celebrating the start of 

Spring, planting potatoes, printing with vegetables 

and role playing in the grocery shop. 

Next week we will be painting daffodil pictures and 

baking carrot cakes.  

Growth Mindset Award… 

Codden - Evie 

Tarka - Georgia 

Barum - Athena 

Saunton - Milly 

Exmoor - Tristan 

Lundy- Emily 

Well 
Done! 

Reader of the week… 

Codden - Phoebe 

Tarka - Charlie B 

Barum - Charlie L 

Saunton - Lucy 

Exmoor - George 

Lundy- Ayden 
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